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PROJECT UPDATE  

You are receiving this newsle�er as a follow up to the  

January 2022 newsle�er, which previously outlined the 

proposed reloca�on of N.C. 78 (Tramway Road) behind 

the VA Outpa�ent Clinic and Wes3ield Rehabilita�on & 

Health Center.  

The proposed reloca�on of Tramway Road has been 

removed from the U-5727 project and improvements 

will only occur along U.S. 1-15/501.  

The graphic below represents the areas that remain 

part of the U-5727 project. The boundary is not repre-

senta�ve of final construc�on impacts.  

The N.C. Department of Transporta�on plans to im-

prove intersec�ons along the U.S. 1-15/501 corridor by 

conver�ng them to reduced conflict intersec�ons.  

 PROJECT BENEFITS  

This project addresses the need to improve                

transporta�on network connec�vity along U.S. 1-

15/501 in southern Sanford. This project will relieve 

present and future traffic conges�on and improve   

mobility and safety issues caused by the lack of ac-

cess management and traffic flow issues.  

 
 

 REMAINING PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Property Acquisition Complete Jan. 2025 

Complete Construction Apr. 2029 

Begin Construction Apr. 2026 

Utility Relocation Complete Jan. 2026 
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Newsletter available digitally at:  www.publicinput.com/US-1-15-501-Sanford 

Project staff are listed below and questions or comments can be directed 

using the contact information outlined below.  

Jeffrey Stroder, P.E. 

NCDOT Highway Division 8 

121 DOT Drive 

Carthage, NC 28327 

 

Persons who do not speak English, 

or who have a limited ability to read, 

speak, or understand English, may 

receive interpretive services upon  

request by calling 1-800-481-6494  

 

 

Aquellas personas que no hablan     

inglés, o tienen limitaciones para leer, 

hablar o entender inglés, podrían     

recibir servicios de interpretación si 

los soliticitan llamando al 1-800-481-

6494  

Jeffrey Stroder, P.E. 

NCDOT Highway Division 8 

Project Engineer 

121 DOT Drive 

Carthage, NC 28327 

US-1-15-501-Sanford@publicinput.com 

(855) 925-2801 (Code 8173) 

Michael Burns, P.E. 

Stewart 

Project Manager 

223 S. West Street, Suite 1100 

Raleigh, NC  27603 

US-1-15-501-Sanford@publicinput.com 

(855) 925-2801 (Code 8173) 


